August 5, 1998

EA 98-201

Mr. D. R. Gipson

Senior Vice President
Nuclear Generation

The Detroit Edison Company
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, Ml 48166

SUBJECT:  NRC INSPECTION REPORT 50-341/98005(DRS)

Dear Mr. Gipson:

A letter resolving the findings of the subject inspection was issued on July 15, 1998. The letter
correctly described the closure of the inspection issues on response time testing as a non-cited
violation of the requirement to perform an adequate safety evaluation. As | discussed with you
on August 3, 1998, a Notice of Violation was inadvertently enclosed with that letter. Please
replace the previous letter with the attached revised letter.

We regret any inconvience this may have caused.

Sincerely,

Original /s/ J. A. Grobe

John A. Grobe, Director
Division of Reactor Safety

Docket No.: 50-341
License No.. NPF-43

Enclosure: As stated
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D. Gipson

cc N. Peterson, Director

Nuclear Licensing

P. A. Marquardt, Curporate
Legal Department

Richard Whale, michigan Public
Service Com'nission

Michigan Department of
Environmental Quality

Monroe County, Emergency
Managament Division

Emergency Management
Division, M| Department
of State Police

Distribulion:
J. Goluberg, OGC w/encl
J. Lizberman, OE w/encl
B. soger, NRR w/encl
CAC (E-Mail)

Project Mgr., NRR w/encl
C. Paperiello, RIll w/encl
J. Caldwell, RIll w/encl
B. Clayton, RIll w/encl
SRI Fermi w/encl
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